
From: Terry McEneaney
To: Emily Gluckin
Subject: Forward Re: Do Not Allow a Re-Zoning Change to Millsite Revitalization Project- It Does Not Fairly Protect

Residents
Date: Sunday, October 3, 2021 10:07:03 AM

Hi
Every owner will receive a memo from this group soon.  We receivded ours.  What got our
attention when It stated “Development Services is required to provide notification to all
property owners WITHIN 150 FEET of the subject parcel”.  If this new zoning passes
anything goes (from Sawyer to Osprey Field Parking, to especially condos A&C, all ground
floor properties, and Camden and beyond.
Thought you should know.
T

On Oct 2, 2021, at 6:20 PM, Terry McEneaney <mceneaneyt@gmail.com> wrote:

On Oct 2, 2021, at 2:42 PM, Terry McEneaney
<mceneaneyt@gmail.com> wrote:

Let us make this simple and clear.  The current and past developers and related
architects of the Millsite Revitalization Project are in this for the money.  They are
constantly changing things in the middle of a stream. The original zoning protects all
residents/owners
who bought into living here from realtors/developers taking advantage of the
situation.  Now they want to change this zoning at our expense.  We are not in favor
of this zoning change- it is way too vague and benefits only the developer / architect
and does not provide
any protection from current home/condo owners .  Missoula gov’t is famous for
allowing developers change zoning to their advantage of the developer/architect
over residential needs.  WE ARE NOT IN FAVOR OF THIS ZONING CHANGE, IT
WILL NEGATIVELY AFFECT OUR NEIGHBORHOOD.
PLEASE STOP THIS MADNESS AND UNNECESSARY CHANGE.

Very disappointed!

Terry and Karen McEneaney
Polleys Square 205C
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